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As an admin team, we kicked off the school year with our SAl conference. We were able to
listen to various keynote speakers and attend a variety of breakout sessions. | know that | was
able to walk away with a lot of new learnings that | was able to share with staff.

It was so nice to welcome all of our staff back! We had Urkeru training on Wednesday, New
Teacher Orientation on Thursday and everyone returned on Friday. We are excited to welcome
the kids back for the first day of school.

The elementary staff had a great first couple of days of PD. This year the majority of our
professional development focus will be on LETRS training to support our district's focus on
improving student literacy. We will also be engaging in professional development for Reveal
Math, our new math curriculum.

We are excited to welcome our new staff members and are very grateful for your approval of
additional sections this year in PK4, Kindergarten, 1st, and 3rd. We’ve gotten so many
move-ins, I’'m not sure what we would have done with 4 sections in all of those grade levels!

A huge shout out to the custodial staff who worked so hard over the summer to make sure our
classrooms were ready to go when teachers arrived. They moved and painted many classrooms
at the elementary. We are so thankful for their hard work and dedication to making our schools
look nice!

We have our open house on Wednesday, August 21 from 2-6 where students and parents are
able to come in to meet their teachers, see their classrooms, and get their supplies put away.

We are excited to begin a new school year and | believe great things are going to continue to
happen at NHE!



